] MINUTES OF THE MEETING

| OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE

BRAZORIA COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION
DISTRICT

The Board of Directors of the Brazoria County Groundwater Conservation District
did not meet Thursday, the 9th day of January 2025 due to not having a quorum.

Approved this 13" day of February, 2025
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